

HUMAN ETHICS COMMITTEE

Secretary, Lynda Griffioen

Email: human-ethics@canterbury.ac.nz

Ref: HEC 2014/05

6 May 2014

Katrina Aitken Department of Communication Disorders UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY

Dear Katrina

The Human Ethics Committee advises that your research proposal "What are the effects of an electronic memory book on the quality and quantity of conversations in adults with mild to moderate dementia?" has been considered and approved.

Best wishes for your project.

Yours sincerely

Lindsey MacDonald

Chair

University of Canterbury Human Ethics Committee